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Important Dates

NEWSLETTER
École George V School

Monday, January 6th, 2025

School reopens

Friday, January 31st, 2025 

Non-instructional—NO

CLASSES IAA PD Day

265 Grey Street
Winnipeg, MB R2L 1V6

Phone:(204) 669-4482
School Website

School Hours:
08:50—Entry Bell

09:00—Start of Morning
12:00—12:55—Lunch

1:00—Start of Afternoon
3:30—Dismissal

Acting Principal 
Mme B. Hebert

Interim Principal
Mme M. Charbonneau

Secretary
 Mrs. S. Hendrickson

Lunch Program Coordinator 
Ms. S. McGee

Munroe Daycare: George V
K & Gr 1-6: 

(204) 793-7626

Winnipeg School Division
1577 Wall Street E.

Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3E 2S5

Transportation Department:
(204) 789-0452

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/GeorgeV


Be sure to bring your bathing
suit & a towel.

Lockers will be available for
students to share.

Grade 4 Swimming Counts
Tuesdays,
January 

7th, 14th, & 21st

Want to get involved with your child's
school? Join parent council today!

Please check the school website for meeting
dates and times.

Open positions this year:
French Immersion Advisory Council Rep

Thank you to our new Central District
Advisory Rep, Bhawna Batra, and our new
Secretary, Kathy Biegun

If you are interested in volunteering for
Parent Council or for a specific Parent
Council initiative, please contact the
Secretary of our Parent Council by email:
egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com

Parent Council
Monday, 

January 13th
at 6:30 pm

Please enter by the parking lot doors
and meet in the library.

mailto:%20egvsparentcouncil@gmail.com


Room 301 and 307 will be
hosting our Humility
assembly at 10:45 am in the
gym.

Humility Assembly
Wednesday,
January 15th

Stay tuned!

Details to be announced
after the Parent Council
meeting.

Movie Night
Thursday, 

January 30th



Thank You for Your Hard Work!

A huge thank you to all our patrols for your
dedication and hard work in keeping our
students safe during crossings. Your
responsibility and commitment to your roles
have not gone unnoticed!

As we move into the new year, we’re excited to
announce a few updates:
• New Squad Assignments: There will be some
changes to patrol squads starting in January.
Stay tuned for your updated schedule!
• Patrol Team Photo: We’ll kick off the new year
with a group photo and individual photos to
celebrate our amazing patrol team.
• Monthly Patrol Highlight: Each month, we’ll
feature a standout patrol or team who has
gone above and beyond—being punctual,
dependable, and setting a positive example
for others.

Thank you for being role models and keeping
our school 
community safe. Keep up the great work!

- Mrs Zacharias

Patrol Shoutout



Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a
restful break and spent time enjoying some
winter fun outdoors with family and friends. 

This month we'll continue our lunch hour
activities like tennis, basketball and

possibly some other fun ways to keep
active. 

École George V School was also selected as
a participant for the brand-new, Inner-City

Basketball League open to Grade 6
students beginning in February. 

At recess time, students will be able to
participate in a mini stick hockey league

and a mini snow soccer league. 

Our school is attempting to transition to an
online format for permission slips so please

check your email and school messaging
apps.

Phys-Ed Updates From Mr. Melnyk






